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Dear Parents & Carers, 

I write to inform you that Mr Aled Williams [Deputy Headteacher], has recently been 

appointed as Headteacher at All Saints’ Primary School in Barry, from September 

2021.  

This is a well-deserved promotion after his significant contributions at Albert Primary 

School during his time here as Deputy Headteacher.  

All members of staff wish him well and I am sure that all pupils, parents and gover-

nors will all miss Mr Williams’ positivity, kindness and professionalism.  

The children in school were also informed today [Tuesday] during their assembly. 

The Governing Body will shortly be recruiting a replacement for Mr Williams and I will 

keep you updated with the outcome. 

A Gilbert 

 

 

Building Updates 

The refurbishment of the external toilet block is going well and a new roof is currently 

being installed. Please be reminded of the builders welfare facilities on the street. 

The Local Authority recently carried out a road/pedestrian survey to support the 

need to replace a school crossing patrol at the 

site. Please be alerted to the fact that there is 

currently no school crossing patrol operating. 

 

 

Dinner Money Price Increase [from 1 April 2021]  

There is a price increase in school meals. The new price will be £2.40 

  



The NHS has asked for this message to be sent out to you. 

 

Undiagnosed Type 1 diabetes in children is a medical emergency.   

 

Be vigilant to see if your child has ANY of the main symptoms of Type 1 diabetes. The main symptoms are 
known as the 4 Ts – Thirst, Toilet, Tiredness, Thinner. If you notice your child is thirsty or using the toilet 
more frequently, is always feeling tired, or has lost weight recently, please make an urgent GP appoint-
ment or contact the Out of Hours service. 

 

Type 1 diabetes requires prompt treatment. NHS services are very well equipped to look after children 
safely if they are unwell. Please do not delay seeking medical advice because of COVID-19. 

 

There is more information available here:  

https://www.diabetes.org.uk/in_your_area/wales/campaigning/know-type-1---wales 
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